STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
AT THE 37th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
CONSIDERATION OF THE UPR REPORT OF NEPAL

(21 January 2021)

Thank you President,

Indonesia thanks the delegation of Nepal for their national report.

Indonesia commends Nepal’s recent accession to the Protocol to Prevent, Suppress and Punish Trafficking of Persons particularly Women and Children as well as the adoption of the Fifth National Action Plan for Human Rights and encourage its full implementation.

Indonesia recommends:
1. Further strengthen measures to eliminate discrimination against women and girls including through concrete legislative and policy intervention, as well as public awareness of the negative effects of harmful practices against women and girls
2. Apply an inclusive approach in shaping disaster prevention and mitigation policy and strategy, by incorporating views of women and vulnerable groups including person with disabilities and older people indiscriminately.
3. Strengthen cooperation with international partners, to reverse the economic impact of COVID-19 pandemic, including through capacity building to achieve Nepal’s development target and meet the 2030 SDGs

We wish the Government of Nepal a successful review.

Thank you.
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